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Cleveland Fire Brigade DISCLAIMER

Private Landlords — Smoke Alarm Request

By submitting the Private Landlords — Smoke Alarm Request form, it does not guarantee
Cleveland Fire Brigade will carry out a Home Fire Safety Visit as this will be subject to being
afforded access to the property.

Cleveland Fire Brigade is in no way responsible for fitting smoke alarms to rented
accommodation - that is the legal responsibility of the landlord. This scheme is to support
landlords to meet their legal obligation.

We will not fit carbon monoxide alarms but will deliver to the property for you to arrange
fitting when carrying out the Home Fire Safety Visit.

We will not be able to notify you if we have been unable to access your property therefore
it is your responsibility to check if the alarms have been fitted.

If you wish to fit the alarms yourself we will provide them free of charge subject to
availability. Please contact communitysafety@clevelandfire.gov.uk .




